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21st March 2024 
 

 
Our Ref: Y2/Battram Woods 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,         
 

 
Year 2 BATTRAM WOODS                   

 
 

 
 
 

For our “Into the Woods” topic we will be visiting Battram Woods in Ellistown and participating in 
the “Teaching Trees” project. The children will have opportunities to explore the woodland, learn 

about the trees, plants and animals within it and learn about how to protect the woodland 
environment. 
 
The dates of the class visits are as follows:   Tuesday 7th May 2024 – Zebra & Lions 
                                                                       Thursday 9th May 2024 -  Meerkats & Giraffes 

 
Packed lunches will be provided by the School Kitchen in place of their school meal.  Could we 
ask all children to wear suitable shoes or preferably Wellington boots for the day as some of the 

pathways will be muddy. Children should also wear warm clothes that are comfortable to explore 
the woodland area. 

 
The cost for the trip is £5.22,  this covers travel costs and insurance as well as entry. We do not 
make any profit from such organised events. We are only entitled to ask you to make a voluntary 

contribution towards the trip. However, in the exceptional circumstances of insufficient 
contributions being made, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip. If you are unable to 

contribute to this trip, you must book an appointment to speak to a member of the Senior 
Leadership Team to give your permission. If no payment has been received and no contact has 
been made with SLT, then your child will not be permitted to attend the trip. 

 
                Payment is to be made online please by Wednesday 1st May 2024. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 2  
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